
Help is available during COVID-19
Utilities are vital to your quality of life, so we’re doing our part to reduce 
the impacts of COVID-19 on your utility services. If you’re worried about 
paying your bills, or need useful information, we put together several 
resources to help such as: 

• Payment assistance and arrangements

• Extended payment plans

• Suspended disconnects

• Waiver of late fees

Visit MyTPU.org/Covid19 for details 
and a complete list.  

• Delayed rate increase

• Resources for businesses

• Tips for lowering electricity 
   and water use


